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2025 Division Officers Message from the President

Patrick Flaherty President

|
Mike O’Connor  Vice President Happy New Year!

Dan Gruber Treasurer | hope that everyone had a great
PJ McHugh Financial Secretary Christmas and was able to spend
Jason Magera Recording Secretary time with family and loved ones.
_ This time of year, should be fun and
Patrick Carey Marshall .
hopeful as we move into a new year
Patrick McKelvey  Sentinel full of fresh promise and hopefully
Tom Pahut Chrmn Stndg Com an end to some of the issues that
Publisher/Editor have been plaguing us for a while.

Mike O’Connor

With that being said, it is time for
us to look at the upcoming year and
begin to concentrate on the
projects and events that make up
our Hibernian calendar. In just two
and a half months is St. Patrick’s
Day, we have a lot to do in the way
of preparations and coordination
and the sooner we get started, the
better things will go when the time
arrives. Remember the Parade will

“WWirch Jee=tice Teae AT
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President’s message from page 1

before the actual day. We need
as many people as we can get at all
of the events, especially the Flag
Raising. In recent years there has
been more red tape and almost an
indifference from the Governor’s
Office, so we need a show of
numbers to make sure that nothing
like that happens again.

Almost exactly a month after that
is Easter and then Virginia City is
again looming on the horizon. That
is only half the year, and it is a busy
time for us all, especially as we
continue to build our numbers and
our coffers foOr the future.

| hope that we can get all of you
back into the events that shape our
Hibernian Community and influence
the future through our events,
recruiting and fundraising. Hopeto
see you all at the meetings and the
events.

Slan - Patrick &

St Patrick’s .
I Celebrations 2025 |

- The Thomas Francis Meagher |
| Division will go forward and I
* plan for St Patrick’s _
I Celebrations this year. |
~ As of today, the St Patrick’s .
! Parade is planned for |
I Saturday, March 15, 2025. |
| We will again raise the Irish *
- Flag on our State Capitol at |
| 8:00 am on Monday, March 17, I
= 2025. ]
| We have decided not to have I
“our St Patrick’s Day dinner .
I this year. I

the New Ye
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Your AOH Dues
of $50 is Due
P.O. Box 1916
Helena, MT 59624
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